
From: Hill, Shannon
To: Mendez, Zacharias
Subject: Discovery Meadow
Date: Thursday, July 16, 2020 9:12:29 AM

Hi Zach,
 
Discovery Meadow is considered a subset of Guadalupe River Park, correct?
 
Thanks!
 
Shannon Hill, Planner
Planning, Building & Code Enforcement | Environmental Review Section
City of San José | 200 East Santa Clara Street
Shannon.Hill@sanjoseca.gov | (408) 535 - 7872
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